THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 75

‘ Approved January 27, 1984

- RESOLVED, That the address of 87-91 Globe Street

is hereby changed to Two Franklin Square.

IN CITY COUNCIL™%

JAN 1 9 1984
READ AND PASSED
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November 14, 1983

Mr. Thomas F. O'Conner, Jr.
Councilman wWard 11

166 Dudley Street
Providence, RI 02905

Dear Mr. O'Conner

At the request of Rose Mendonca, City Clerk, Providence, I

am writing to you regarding the building which I own at

87-91 Globe Street, Providence, which will house the offices
of Jason Grant Associates, Inc., advertlSLng/marketlng/publlc
relatlons, effective November 21, 1983.

As this area is deSLgnated Franklin Square, I am requesting
permission to use Two Franklin Square as the mailing address
for this building instead of 87-91 Globe Street. (The
address of the other building in this area is One Franklin
Square.)

I was informed by Ms. Mendonca that you would have :to sponsor
a resolution requesting this change of address ‘and ,present

it to the City Council. 1If this is the procedute that must
be followed, I would greatly apprec1ate your aSSLStance as
soon as pOSSlble.

As our move to this building takes place this coming weekend
and the printing of our company stationery, etc. is on hold
until this is resolved, I anxiously await your reply. I

can be reached at 331-0880. :

Sincerely,

JASON GRANT>ASSOCIATES, INC.

Jason Grant

JG/mh

cc: Rose~Mendonca




Dacember 13, 1983

Jason Grant Associates
101 Dyer Street
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Sir:

I have been directed by Councilman Thomas F. O'Connor, Jr.
as Chairman of the Committee on Urban Redevelopment, Renewal
and Planning to request your presence at the next scheduled
meeting of the Committee to be held on Thursday, December 29,
1983 at 7:00 o'clock P.M. (E.S.T.) in the Office of the City
Clerk, located on the third floor level of City Hall, Providence,
Rhode Island. '

This meeting will be concerning the enclosed matter,
requested by your group.

Very truly yours,

Michael R. Clement
First Deputy City Clerk




January 9, 1984.. <o

Jason Grant Associates
101 Dyer Street
Providence, RI 02903

Dear S8ir:

I have been directed by Councilman Thomas F. O!Connor, Jr.,
Chairman of the Committee on Urban Redevelopment, Renewal
and Planning to request your presence at the next scheduled
meeting of the Committee to be held on Thureday, January 12,
1984 at 7:00 o'clock P.M. (EST) in the Office of the City
Clerk, located on the third floor level of City Hall, Providence,
Rhode Island.

This meeting will be concerning the enclosed matter
requested by your group.

Very truly yours,

Michael R, Clement
First Deputy City Clerk.

MRC:hgg
Enc.




